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Friday 21st June 2024 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

This week’s newsletter is still paper based as Sway is still not working unfortunately!  As we gear up for the 

end of summer term, the diary is becoming more and more packed with events and diary dates.  Please see 

below the important dates coming up in the next three weeks.  

 

 
 

Here is this week’s news: 

 

Alfie’s Corner 

 

I’ve been spending time in the hall with Year 6 the past couple of weeks and my favourite 

thing about that is I get lots of visitors! Everyone who comes through the hall comes to say 

hello (I think that might be why they are coming to the hall really!) Little humans from 

Reception have been coming to give me lots of cuddles, keep them coming guys! I love 

getting lots pats and waves. I hope to see lots more people coming to visit next week. 

Love Alfie x 
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Shining the spotlight on D&T! 
 
This week Years 5 & 6 have kick-started their Summer Term 
Design & Technology unit. The children have researched cakes 
by taste testing a range in order to consider the appearance and 
flavours within them. They have then worked in groups to start 
to design their cakes ahead of making them over the next few 
weeks. The skills the children will be learning will set them up 
for their futures with handling and preparing food safely. 
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Year 5 Science 
 

Year 5 had completed a practical and engaging science session this week looking at forces. In 
groups, we built parachutes using different materials and carried out a fair test to see which material 
would create the slowest falling parachute. Our results showed us that, the parachutes made with 
thinner materials worked best. We also predicted that if we had made the parachutes bigger they 
would have more air resistance and the parachutes would've been more successful. We are very 
much looking forward to next science lesson where we will be building boats and investigating water 
resistance.     

 

 

     
 

 

This week’s assembly 

 

Part of this week’s assembly was talking about being sun safe.  Children learnt 

about how to keep safe now that summer has finally arrived.  

Slip Slop Slap Seek Slide!   

 

Keep this in mind and send your child in with a hat and sunglasses when it is hot. 

You are welcome to put suncream on your child before school and we will also 

make sure they are not out in hot sunshine for too long.  

 

Make sure you send a water bottle to keep them hydrated! 
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We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

 

 

 
Claire Jones 

Headteacher 


